Moundsville West Virginia March 9, 2017

The Marshall County Board of Education met in special session Thursday, March 9, 2017, 6:30 p.m., at the Offices of the Board of Education, all members having been notified of business to be considered.

Present were: Vice President Thomas E. Gilbert, Jr., Members Lori E. Kestner, John Miller, and Dr. Duane Miller.

The Board interviewed three candidates for the vacant position, with the term ending June 30, 2018. Candidates were Christie Robison, Gary Martin and Roger Lewicki.

Vice President Gilbert announced that the Board would go into executive session to discuss the interviews and choose a candidate.

Motion by Mr. Miller, and seconded by Dr. Duane Miller, that the Board go into executive session. Motion carried.

Motion by Mr. Miller, and seconded by Dr. Duane Miller, that the Board come out of executive session. Motion carried.

The Board chose Christie Robison to fill the vacant position. Ms. Robison will be sworn in at the next board meeting on March 14, 2017.

Motion by Mr. Miller, and seconded by Mrs. Kestner, that the meeting be adjourned. Motion carried.

Vice President Gilbert adjourned the meeting at 9:00 p.m.

 Vice President	
 G .	
Secretary	